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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Tottering Biped Theatre Summer Shakespeare Production

From: Alma Sarai <development@totteringbiped.ca>

Sent: July 4, 2022 4:26 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Trevor Copp <artisticdirector@totteringbiped.ca>

Subject: Tottering Biped Theatre Summer Shakespeare Production

Hello,

| am writing on behalf of the theatre to request a submission of correspondence to be added to the Council
package in order to make the public aware of our upcoming community event.

We at TBT are performing "A Midsummer Night's Dream" for 3 weeks this August at Dundurn Castle and
Fieldcote Museum and would be grateful for the opportunity to spread the word.

I am happy to complete and submit any paperwork that is required and thank you for your assistance.

All the best,

Alma Sarai
Associate Producer / Summer Shakespeare Artistic Director (she/her)
905-979-6519

TBT is eternally grateful to all our funders during this turbulent time- we continue to totter on because of
you!



